
Sleepover Club Highlights 

This week, we have been celebrating 

Chinese New Year. Pupils have cooked 

and tasted Chinese food, smelled        

different spices and have taken part in 

Chinese themed crafts. Others did mark 

making in coloured rice and soy sauce, 

using chopsticks or their hands.  


